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Want to find out more about our Advanced Apprenticeship programme?  
Informal drop-in session on Friday June 23, 2023, at our Stonehouse site,  
Brunel Way, Stonehouse GL10 3SX between 10.00 - 12.00 (noon) 
 
Did you know that in the UK (2021) only 16.5% of engineers are women? BorgWarner currently has 
vacancies in the Autumn 2023 Engineering Advanced Apprenticeship Programme and is keen to 
encourage applications from women, who are hugely underrepresented across the engineering industry.
 
We can offer you:   
– �A career in world class high-precision engineering 
– �Skills development that will place you amongst the very best in the field
– �Up to degree level qualifications 
– �Working for a cutting-edge engineering company using state-of-the-art technology

Want to find out more about our Advanced Apprenticeship programme?  
We are hosting an informal drop-in session on International Women in Engineering Day. Drop in at any time 
between 10.00 – 12.00 (noon) for a drink and cake, to meet women & apprentices working across the 
business and find out what it’s like to work here! Just drop an email to kastephens@borgwarner.com 
confirming your details and numbers likely to attend the drop-in before 16 June 2023. 

In the meantime, for an online application  
or for specific questions please do contact

Gary Miller,  
Talent Development Manager 
E-Mail: gamiller@borgwarner.com
 
Please note that the closing date for the  
applications is Friday 16 June 2023


